
 
 

LAKE FOREST LIBRARY TO HOST GOOGLE AUGMENTED REALITY EVENT 
Lake Forest Library 

(Lake Forest, IL) December 26, 2017 – Lake Forest Library is hosting a free Google Expeditions 
AR (Augmented Reality) event on Thursday, December 28, 2017. During two sessions—from 10 
a.m. to Noon, and 1 to 3 p.m.—library visitors can view 3D virtual models using the latest in 
Google technology. 

30-minute tours throughout the two sessions will include a range of subjects. Get a new view 
on dinosaur extinction while seeing a Stegosaurus or Tyrannosaurus Rex up close. Learn about 
the Space Race as you study Sputnik and the Telstar Communications Satellite from all angles. 
Transverse the centuries by examining ancient coins, jewelry, and farming implements from 
Roman times. Other subjects for the day include Forces of Nature, the Ocean Floor, and World 
War II Warfare. 

Google Expeditions AR is pushing the boundaries of education, mixing the real world with the 
virtual by bringing 3D objects to life. According to Google, augmented reality events like the 
one at Lake Forest Library are a great opportunity to "use our devices to get up close to see 
detail, or step back to get a sense of scale and point out new discoveries." 

Contact: 
Joy Schmoll, Marketing Coordinator 
Lake Forest Library 
847.810.4622 
jschmoll@lakeforestlibrary.org 
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